
May 24, 1936 

Miss Zora NealeHurston
1925 Seventh Avenue
NewYork, New York

D ar Miss Hurston

• 

'Thank you foryour letter of May 23rd. 
We aredelighted that it is possible for you to 
come to Bennington to speak on June 6th. We will 
meet you at the North Bennington stationat :.55 
on that day. 

! presume that Mr Fineman told you that
our lectures are scheduled at 7:35 in the evening
and last usuallyfor about forty -fiveminutes,
witha que tion period following the lecture We,
of. course, hope to have you as our guestat the 
College for the night of June 6th..

Catharine Jones 
Secretaryto the President




